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Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
As Depute Head Teacher for S1 I am thoroughly looking forward to meeting your child and guiding them through 
their induction to Hyndland Secondary.    
 
This welcome pack will provide you with information about the induction plan and help your child prepare for this 
important next step on their journey. 
 
Please find enclosed: 
 

- Welcome letter from our Head Teacher  
- Key Dates and Activities for your S1 Induction 
- Welcome Booklet – Everything You Need to Know About Starting S1  
- Frequently Asked Questions about S1 

 
The first event in the induction plan is our Parent/Carer Information Evening which will take place on Wednesday 5th 
May at 6pm on Teams.   You can access this meeting on Teams using your child’s ipad.  Here are the steps involved: 
 

1. Open the Teams app on your child’s ipad or via your child’s Glow Launchpad on another device 
2. On the Teams page click on the + at the top left of the screen 
3. Select “Join a team with a code” 
4. Enter code: 15ksmtr  
5. Go in to P7 Parent/Carer Information Evening Team and Join the meeting 
6. Please ensure your camera and microphone are off for the duration of the meeting 
7. If you have any further questions after the event please email VLetford@hyndland-sec.glasgow.sch.uk 

 
This event will inform you of the pastoral and learning supports in place and give you the opportunity to hear from 
some of our young people and a member of our Parent Council.  We hope you will be able to attend. 
One of our speakers is S1 pupil Martha Waters and below is a short welcome message from her. 
 
Hi future S1s! 
I’m looking forward to seeing you in August, I can’t believe it’s only a few months away!! I know you’ll settle in really 
quickly as Hyndland is an amazing school and you’ll have an awesome experience. I know this year has been different 
for everyone but when you come to Hyndland you’ll love it!  
See you very soon, 
Martha Waters 1R1 
 
I look forward to welcoming you and your child to our school community and working in partnership with you in the 
years to come. 
 
 
 
Vicki Letford  DHT S1 
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